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Texas Pacific Land Trust Sends Letter to
Shareholders Highlighting Skills and
Experience of Trustee Candidate General
Don Cook

Shareholders Will Benefit from General Cook’s Extensive Public Company Leadership
Experience

DALLAS--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- The Board of Trustees of Texas Pacific Land Trust
(NYSE:TPL) (the “Trust”) today sent a letter to shareholders providing further information
about the skills and experience of General Donald “Don” G. Cook, the Trust’s candidate for
election as a Trustee at the Special Meeting scheduled for May 22, 2019. The Trustees
believe that shareholders will benefit from General Cook’s extensive public company board
experience, his expertise in corporate governance and his leadership capabilities, which will
enhance the Trust and its ability to continue delivering exceptional shareholder value. The
Trust urges its shareholders to vote FOR General Cook by using the BLUE proxy card.

This press release features multimedia. View the full release here:
https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20190415005463/en/

The letter follows:

View source version on businesswire.com:
https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20190415005463/en/

Media:

Abernathy MacGregor

Sydney Isaacs / Jeremy Jacobs
(713) 343-0427 / (212) 371-5999
sri@abmac.com / jrj@abmac.com

Investor Relations:

MacKenzie Partners

Paul Schulman / David Whissel
(212) 929-5500 or (800) 322-2885
pschulman@mackenziepartners.com

Source: Texas Pacific Land Trust
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